
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Jones, Sheila <SheilaJones@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Smith, Austin <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/8/2016 5:50:05 PM
Subject: Conference Room

Sheila,
 
Austin and I need the conference room for September 20 from 2-3  if it is available.  We will have a meeting with DOR 
Director Reames and a company.
 
Thanks,
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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